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REPORT 6 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The Meadowvale Village Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its sixth report 

for 2021 and recommends: 

 

MVHCD-0011-2021 

1. That the presentation by Laura Archila, Transportation Infrastructure Coordinator on the 

Willow Lane Guard Rail be received. 

2. That the guard rail on the west side would be wrapped with an earth tone wrapper. 

3. That the Subcommittee supports the reduction of the guard rail on the east side but request 

the final drawings be shown to the Subcommittee prior to the commencement of the project. 

(MVHCD-0011-2021) 

 

MVHCD-0012-2021 

1. That the memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager, Heritage Planning and Indigenous 

Relations, dated November 15, 2021, be approved as the proposed work plan does not 

significantly alter the character of the village. 

2. That the third alternative be the preferred design and the pedestrian walkway be located on 

the east side. 

3. That staff provide drawings to the Subcommittee showing where the lines will be prior to 

proceeding with the walkway. 

(MVHCD-0012-2021) 

 

MVHCD-0013-2021 

That the Meadowvale Village Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee receive this memo for 

information. 

(MVHCD-0013-2021) 

 

MVHCD-0014-2021 

That the resignation email of Brian Carmody, Citizen Member of the Meadowvale Village Heritage 

Conservation District dated October 31, 2021 be received. 

(MHCD-0014-2021) 
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